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Weekly News – Friday 2nd November 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a restful half term break and are raring 
to go! The children have all had a great first week back.   

English 

In English this week we have been looking the season of autumn. The 
children have used their senses to write fantastic autumn poems. We have 
also looked at fireworks and used onomatopoeia to help us describe what 
the fireworks sound like. We have been really impressed with the ideas the 
children have had. Share some poems at home. Can you find an autumn 
poem? Bring them in to share with your class. 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been learning how to add two single digit 
numbers together and represent it in different ways. We have used the 
part/part whole model to show that adding can be done in any order.  

Home Learning: Please go onto the Mathletics website and complete the 
assigned tasks. A log-in and password has been sent home this week.    

Topic 

In History we have learnt about Guy Fawkes and the gunpowder plot. We 
made ‘wanted’ posters describing Guy Fawkes. We’ve also made wonderful 
autumn art pictures using the autumn items the children collected.  

A reminder that earrings are not part of the school uniform and 
should not be worn in school. 
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 We are excited to be visiting Tudor Drive library next Thursday.   

All parents who have kindly offered to help are more than welcome to join us.  
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